
ST. PAUL’S THIS WEEK 

Monday Bible Study (St. Paul’s) 7:00 PM 

Tuesday Property & Maintenance 7:00 PM 

Wednesday Lenten Service and Lunch 12:10 PM 

 Friendship in Faith 7:00 PM 

Thursday Senior Choir 7:30 PM 

    
  

 

LENTEN BIBLE STUDY 

FEBRUARY 19 – MARCH 19 

7:00 PM 
This course will be offered in partnership with the folks at  

Trinity Anglican.  The first study will be held February 19th at 7 PM  

at St. Paul’s, and will then alternate between venues.  

Tonight’s study will be the final in the series.  

 
                

Lenten Coin Containers are  

available in the Library. 

Please take one and 

support PWS&D. 

Thanks! 
 

 

OFFICE NOTES   

If anyone wishes to receive a breakdown of their  

2017 offerings by account totals, please contact the office. 

Also, please contact the office if you require envelopes or name tags. 
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IN OUR COMMUNITY – BULLETIN BOARD NOTICES 

Saturday 

March 24 

7:30 PM 

Grand River Chorus presents 

“Bringing New Ideas to Glorious Old Sounds” 

Grace Anglican Church, 15 Albion St., Brantford 

Adults $25, Youth $15 

Saturday 

April 14th 

8:30 AM – 11 AM 

St. James United Church “Free Clothing Day” 

Donations of clothing welcome – please leave at 

St. James’ office Monday to Thursday 9 AM to noon  

 

KAI THE BARBARIAN 
George Leslie Mackay,  

the “Black-Bearded Barbarian” 

was the first Canadian Presbyterian missionary in 

northern Taiwan (1871-1901).   

Dedicating his life to providing medical and dental support,  

as well as sharing God’s Word, Mackay is an inspiration to the missions movement and remains a national hero in Taiwan. 

March 21-24 and March 29-31 at 7:30 PM  

March 25 and 31 at 2 PM, Embro Town Hall 

Tickets available @ 519-475-4201 or go to ticketscene.ca 

Facebook at “KAI the Barbarian, the George Leslie MacKay Story” 

 
                                                      

                                                              So much information, 

                                                               yet so difficult to discern 

                                                             what will enable greater levels 

                                                                of compassionate faithfulness. 

                                                                 This conference will help. 

                                                              It offers excellent presenters 

                                                              who have a passion 

                                                               for practical wisdom. 

APRIL 20-21, 2018 AT VAUGHAN COMMUNITY CHURCH, THORNHILL 
Considering the quality, the cost is modest. 

Please read the poster in the library or go on-line (http://www.renewal-fellowship.ca/1553) to find more details.   

You can also talk with Ian Shaw [428-5396]. 
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                          EASTER FLOWERS 
                              The Mission Committee will be selling flowers again 

                                this year.  They are offering Easter lilies, daffodils, 

                                 tulips, hyacinths ($10) and mixed pots ($25) from  

King’s Flowers.  Linda  will be in the library today for orders. 

 

 

WMS/ST. PAUL’S MISSION CIRCLE PROJECT 

Mission Circle is supporting the Kenora Fellowship (in Kenora, ON)  

by providing purses and backpacks which will be donated and then filled with personal hygiene supplies.  There is a collection box in the lower lobby.  

Last call for donations - collection ending today. 

  
ST. PAUL’S COURT ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

The AGM for St. Paul’s Presbyterian Church (Simcoe) Non-Profit Housing Corporation, which operates St. Paul’s Court, will be held Tuesday, March 27 

at 6 PM, with refreshments at 6:30 PM.   

All are welcome to attend.  Please show your support for the Board of Directors and St. Paul’s Court by purchasing a membership for just $1.00 (see 

forms in library).  Please return completed forms to the church office or St. Paul’s Court office.  Thank you. 
 

 

            LENTEN SERVICES AND TOONIE SOUP LUNCHEONS 
           Sponsored by the Community Life Committee 

  February 14 to March 21 (Wednesdays) at 12:10 PM 

      Soups are needed for six luncheons, each enough 

   for ten people.  See sign-up sheet in library.  Thanks!                         

 

UPCOMING HOLY WEEK SERVICES 
 

Palm Sunday – March 25 at 10:30 AM 

Maundy Thursday - March 29 at 7 PM 

(Foot washing & Communion) 

Good Friday – March 30 at 10:30 AM 

Easter Sunday – April 1 at 10:30 AM 
 
    

 


